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Acting under delegated authority at its meeting or Novcmber 4, 2111 n, SCUS approved thc 
fi) l\ owing- curricu lum revisio ns cOcctive Summer 201 1: 

". Schoo l of C omputing Sc il:: l1 cC 

a. Deletion or eM I'T 265 and 267 

Senators wishing to consult 1I more detailed repo,·t of curriculum revisions may do so on 
the Web at http://www.sfu.ca/senate/Senateagenda.html following the posting of the 
agenda. lf you are unable to access the information , please call 778-782-3168 or email 
bgrant@sfu.ca. 
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1 0/25/2010 

SFU Connect 

Course Deletion Review 

From: Rob Cameron <cameron@sfu.ca> 

Subject: Course Deletion Review 

To: Jo Hinchliffe <joah@sfu.ca> 

Here are our requests with respect to course deletion 
review. 

(1) Delete CMPT 265 and 267. 

(2) Retain 432, 433 and 473. These courses are 
4th year courses in the Software Systems Program and 
are planned for offering starting next year when the 
first cohort reaches fourth year. 

Robert D. Cameron, Ph.D 
Professor of COfllluting Science 
Associate Dean of Applied Sciences 
Simon Fraser University 
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